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Call to Order​: The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.  Present: School Board Members John Harmon, 
Jaclyn Sirrine, Joseph Saulnier, Diane Naoum and Susan Pettigrew; and Bill Lander NHSBA 
  
Bill Lander talked about the timeline he set forth for finding a new Superintendent. During discussion, it was 
generally agreed that the School Board would approve the ad for the position before it is circulated.  
  
The School Board scheduled a meeting with Mr. Lander for October 17​th​ at 7:00 PM 
  
It was the general consensus of the School Board to establish the Superintendent Search Committee with the 
following positions: 
  
 Business Administrator 
 1 School Board Member 
 2 Parents 
 2 Community Members 
 2 Teachers 
 2 Support Staff 
 2 Administrators 
  
Mr. Harmon stated that he would like to see the committee narrow down the search to three finalists.  
  
Adjournment​:  ​MOTION​: John Harmon moved, seconded by Diane Naoum, to adjourn the meeting.  Voted 
unanimously in the affirmative.  Meeting adjourned at 6:43 PM. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Joseph Saulnier 
Raymond School Board Secretary 
  
 


